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To: planning@cambridgeredevelopment.org

Name: Carol O'Hare
Email Address: cbo1066@gmail.com

Subject: Boston Properties - 135 Broadway Development

Message: 9/16/20, 12:55 p.m.
Dear Ms. Born, Chair, and Members of the CRA:

For all the reasons listed by the 303 3rd St. homeowners, who've been involved in this project for so long:

1) I hope the CRA will retain the home-ownership option in the zoning amendment for this development so as to create
more stability in and encourage commitment to the neighborhood.

2) | hope the CRA will also provide the option for retailers to purchase own their spaces as condominium units..
Sincerely,

Carol O'Hare
172 Magazine St.

(Sent via Cambridge Redevelopment Authority)



